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News from Search Committee for the Next Director of DSCCC (6-12-2012)

Dear colleagues, students, alumni and other friends of DSCCC,

The Search Committee for the Next Director of Divinity School of Chung Chi College has carefully
considered the applications for the post of Director, and is glad to inform you that an open meeting with
the recommended candidate Prof. Eric Wong Kun Chun (?f,Tf«LF. 754%) will be held before further
decision is made by Theological Council. Details of the meeting are as follows:

Date: December 17, 2012 (Monday)
Time: 7.30pm-9.30pm
Venue: Chapel, Divinity School of Chung Chi College

In the meeting Prof. Wong will share his visions on theological education at Divinity School of Chung
Chi College and participants can express their expectations for the next Director in the occasion.
Your contributions are much valued and we look forward to seeing you at the meeting! Should you
have any questions on the meeting, please contact Chair of Search Committee Rev. Chan Hin Cheung
at hcchanhk@gmail.com or under secretary Ms. Natalie Wai at nataliewai@cuhk.edu.hk.
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